
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   

Week 4 Term 3 - 2019  
 
 
Good afternoon all: Welcome to week 4 of the term.  
 
Yesterday I was out of the school all day working with other Principal’s and Literacy leaders from 

across the Outer Gippsland Area, looking at writing and how we best deliver this in our schools, to 

have the greatest positive impact for our students. It was a great day, and I really enjoyed the 

new lens that we can put across our work. All of our 754 data reflects a significant improvement in 

our student outcomes and this is another way in which we continue to push for constant  

improvement.  

 
My something to ponder comes here today: When you sit and read a book, I would 

like to encourage you (and of course model for your children) to have a paper and pen 

at hand to jot down what you are thinking about the authors intention behind the  

characters. Why they are in the story, why they behave in a certain way, what is the 

reason behind this strategy being used by the author? This is reflecting on one aspect of the craft 

of writing, not the writing itself! 

 

On Monday we will be able to welcome back Meg Langley! Meg has had a considerable amount to 

time away due to her hip operation, but I am pleased to say that she is now “back on her feet”! 

Next week will be a hand over week, with Mr Fraser, Kate Allen and Meg all working in 3/4B  

together to ensure the smoothest and most effective transition possible for the students. 

 

I must say an enormous thank you to Warwick for his outstanding work and commitment 

to all the children at 754, but in particular the work he has completed in this classroom 

all whilst still carrying the responsibilities of the Assistant Principal role.  

 

 

Please remember that week 6 is BOOK WEEK, and hopefully you are getting your 

costumes ready  for your “Secret Power” for the special assembly on Monday 19th.  

This assembly will be a little longer than usual, because we will also be including a 

parade of all our costumes! Remember the costume can be simple and easy – I used 

to run around thinking I was superman with an old towel for a cape!  

(Ha – makes me laugh thinking about it!) 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 7th August 2019 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

August: 
Thur 8th: Grade 3/ 4 Camp information 
session 2.30pm in Mrs Fitzclarence room 
 
Mon 12th: Science Week 
Tue 13th: Science Fair 5.00pm - 7.00pm  
Fri 16th: Whole School Athletics 
 
Mon 19th: Book Week  - Dress up Day  
Wed 21st: Community Consultation Night 
     6.30pm - 8.30pm - Main Building  
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

August: 
Tue 27th: District Athletics  
 
September: 
Wed 4th: Grade 3/ 4 camp 
Fri 6th: Grade 3 /  4 campers return 
 
Tue 17th: Whole School Production 
Fri 20th: Last Day Term 3  
 Early Dismissal Time - 2.15pm 
 
 
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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The 3/4 camp at Coolamatong is coming up quickly (September 4th to 6th) and the information  
session for the adults is this Thursday afternoon, 2.30pm in Mrs Fitzclarence grade. This is the I 
deal time to come along and find out all the details. If you are not able to attend, please be sure to 
connect with your classroom teacher to make sure you are across all the details. Having these  
conversations early will help with the smooth running of the 3 days event. 
 
Thanks and talk soon – See you at the SCIENCE FAIR!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Science Fair: 
Please see page 5 of our newsletter for some information on 
our upcoming Science Fair. Its going to be a lot of fun! 
 
 
Whole School Athletics Day: 
Friday 16th August is our Whole School Athletics Day. Students will travel by bus to Howitt Park so 
please ensure your child has a drink bottle, lunch, snacks and appropriate clothing and footwear for 
the days activities. Students can wear their house colours or regular school uniform. Parents/carers 
are more than welcome to come and watch.  

• Prep, Grade 1 and 2 will leave the school at approx. 9.30am and return to school at 
around 1.00pm  

• Grade 3 and 4 students w ill leave the school at approx. 9.15am and return around 
2.30pm 

• Grade 5 and 6 Students w ill leave the school at approx. 9.00am and return around 
2.45pm 

 
Camp - Grades 3 and 4: 
Just a reminder to parents to please return the consent and medical forms to the school as soon as 
possible for the grade 3/4 camp to Coolamatong. If your child will not be attending camp please let 
the office staff know so that your family account can be adjusted. Most families applied for the 
drought relief funding at the start of the year and this will be covering the cost of camp.  
If you are unsure about payment/account status please contact the office.  
 
Jeans for Genes Day: 
Thank you to all the families and staff members who participated in this years Jeans for 
Genes Day. This year we raised $714.50  
 
Community Consultation Night: 
Just a brief reminder to parents/carers and the wider school community that our 
Community Consultation Night is fast approaching. This is a night where you get 
to come along and have a Discussion, some input and involvement around things 
that are happening around our school. Please see page 3 of the newsletter for 
more specific information.  
 
Little Athletics: 
Are you looking for a fun and interactive sport for children aged 5 to 16 this summer?  
We are holding 3 free Come and Try afternoons on Monday 2nd, 9th and 16th September starting 
at 4.30pm at the Howitt Park Oval (all abilities are welcome). Little Athletics Bairnsdale have 
formed a new committee for this upcoming season.  
You can email any questions to bairnsdale@lavic.com.au   

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Talk Soon 
Trudie Nagle 

 Principal 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Motto “No Backward Steps” 

 
 
 
 

Term 3 Community Consultation Night 
 

Let’s ask the parents what topics you might like discussed 
 
Date:  Wednesday 21st August @ 6.30 to 8.00pm 
 
Good afternoon all; This event has occurred for the past 3 years and is now 
an annual event on the 754 calendar.  
 
It tends to be a round table affair, where we discuss a series of questions, 
concerns or programs that are running at the school.  
 
All members of our community are encouraged to come along. We also have a 
number of Principals from other schools in our Network that “host” a table, 
plus School Councillor members, parents and students. 
 
The reality is that I have set the agenda for the past years and now I am 
wanting to hand over to you: I am really keen to hear what you might like to 
be the topics for discussion on the night. 
 
All you need to do is ring the office or send in an email or note: indicating 
your suggestion. 
 
I will take these on board and we will again try and host a fantastic event 
where all members of our school community can become involved with school 
decision-making and influence thinking. 
 
I am very happy to chat to you anytime. 
 
Thanks for your input. 
 
Trudie Nagle 
 
Principal 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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Happy Principals Day  
 

Friday 2nd August 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

       

       

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we recognise the valuable work performed by the 
Principal Class in Victorian Government Schools. 

The leadership of Principals and Assistant Principals is  
essential to making our Victorian schools vibrant and  

stimulating places of learning. 
 

Well Done to Trudie Nagle and Warwick Fraser we appreciate  
everything you do for our school! 
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Student Awards 
 
Prep A: Jaimie Pham Welcome to 754 and Prep A!  We hope you enjoy being a part of our 
great school.   
 
1/2 A: Tiieal Kennedy for show ing our school values of responsibility and resilience 
when reading. Tiieal has been working very hard on her reading and has gone up eleven reading 
level since the start of the year.  

  
1/2 B: Arche Maki-Small for having such a super week! Archie tried so hard all week 
with his learning. He was more focused and engaged in our learning.  
    
3/4 A: Billy Beezley for completing all set tasks for the week to a high standard. Billy 
always remembers to rule his page and answer questions in proper sentences.      
 
3/4 B: Nash Carter for show ing resilience when completing an Essential Assessment 
task and greatly improving your score from the pre - test to the post - test. 
 
3/4 C: William Fekete for setting himself a challenge on the jumps, repeatedly falling 
off his scooter, but getting back on and trying again.  
   
5/6 A: Ruby Strecker shows responsibility by being on task and being organised. She 
works consistently to improve her skills. Ruby asks for help when needed and makes sure she is 
putting into practice the skills she has been learning.    
  
5/6 B: Shacoda Williams this term you are beginning to show  more and more  
confidence. You listen to instructions and have been helping others to keep on track. Your attentive 
and caring nature is a great character trait. As your confidence grows, we hope to see more of you! 
   
5/6 C: Grace Richardson you demonstrate respect for your fellow students every day, 
by speaking politely, listening well and trying your best to be kind and look after the people around 
you. 
   

        
 

Canteen News 

 

Canteen Closed on Mondays 
 

Slushies are now available at the canteen.  
 

Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Snacks are available in the canteen at first 
break, prices start at 50cents 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
Healthy Choice Options available at our canteen. 

 
 

We have added lots of new healthy choice snacks that are now 
available to purchase from our school canteen.  

 
Some of the new options are: 

 
Sugar-free yogurt  
Fruit Cups (in juice) 

Vegemite/Cheese Crackers 
Twiggy (Salami) Sticks 
Carmen’s Muesli Bars 
Almond/Sultana Packs 

Popcorn Scoop 
Cheese Sticks 

Gluten/Sugar-Free Brownies  
 

Canteen is open Tuesday to Friday  
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